Dr. Kenneth R. Flliott
Dean of Facully

Re: Annual Report:

Dear friends in Christ,

It has been a very exciting year for me, completing my first year as Dean of the Adult
Studies Program here at Belhaven University. We have added many new programs
and expanded our biblical studies classes to more students. Also we have added a
Master Science leadership degree with a ministry concentration. ['ve had a very
active role in these new developments.

['m also continuing to be the state's supply for Shiloh Presbyterian Church, now
completing 27 years as their pastor. The people at Shiloh Presbyterian Church are
faithful and love the Lord dearly. I very much would like to continue as their stated

supply.

In the past year [ was also able to teach a Bible study on Ephesians at Providence
Presbyterian Church in Clinton Mississippi. I know it was very encouraging for me
and I believe it was for those who took the class.

[ also had a number of opportunities to preach at various churches in the PCA and
also bring devotionals to a number of businesses here in the Jackson area.

[ would like to thank the Presbytery for its support and continued encouragement in
my service to the Lord in these areas.

All the best in Jesus Christ,

Kenneth R Elliott

Jackson Adult Studies
Belhhaven University
2780-7-55 North
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Jackson, MS 39211
001-709-0966
kelliott@pelhaven.edu



